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May 22, 2023 

Re: Notice of Name Change and Headquarters Address Change 

To whom it may concern: 

Effective June 13, 2023, Creative Bus Sales, Inc. will be changing its name to Model 1 
Commercial Vehicles, Inc.  

This change was made with great intentionality and vision from our leadership team.  The 
name change was necessary to address our expansion into additional service and product 
lines while also demonstrating how we want to move into the future. We faced a reality 
that our company name, Creative Bus Sales, had become too limiting. We were already 
more than buses and more than sales. We will expand even further than bus sales by 
leading the industry in electric vehicles and commercial alternative fuel applications. The 
update to Model 1 Commercial Vehicles reflects both our business strategy and the go-
first mindset we bring to the industry. 

Our Federal Employment Identification Number and tax status as an Indiana S 
Corporation are not changing. Model 1 Commercial Vehicles remains a family-owned 
company and looks forward to serving our customers for many years to come.  

Additionally, on July 1, 2023, our Indianapolis headquarters will be moving to allow for 
continued expansion. Our new Indianapolis address will be:  

9225 Priority Way 
Suite 300 
Indianapolis, IN 46240 

If you have any questions, please contact compliance@creativebussales.com. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Matijevich 
President  
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